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As 1995 ends, it is important to look 
back over this past year and see 

what we have accomplished. The most 
important milestone was the decision 
of the Cumulative Index to Nursing 
and Allied Health Literature 
(CINAHL) to list the Journal of 
Nuclear Medicine Technology. This 
will have a lasting impact on the man­
uscripts published in JNMT, as the 
contents of our journal will now be ref­
erenced by a widely-used index and be 
available to a larger audience. This is 
a direct result of the quality of the 
manuscripts submitted to and pub­
lished by the journal. Congratulations 
to all the past and current authors, edi­
tors, reviewers and staff. 

JNMT offers all nuclear medicine 
professionals the opportunity to publish 
their work. Without authors willing to 
share their data, experience and ideas, 
the journal would not exist. Written 
communication is essential to the evolu­
tion of our profession. I would like to 
express my gratitude to all of the 
authors who submitted manuscripts to 
the journal over this past year. I invite 
authors to consider submitting papers to 
JNMT for 1996. Please take a look at 
the new Author Guidelines included in 
this issue. 

Each manuscript received is reviewed 
for scientific content and style by at least 
three people. This is largely done by a 
group of almost fifty volunteers. In addi­
tion to reviewing text, Ann Steves con­
firms the accuracy of each reference 
cited in every manuscript. All of this 
work is largely hidden, takes a huge 
amount of time and effort and ultimately 
improves the final papers that are pub­
lished. It is important that we publicly 
acknowledge this group of individuals. 
Thank you for your time and dedication 
to our profession: 
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I appreciate the support of my 
coworkers which takes many forms and 
allows me to fulfill the duties of editor. 
The following people make it possible 
for me to serve the Technologist Sec­
tion: Beth Schaefer, Kathryn Morton, 
Deborah Hiedeman, Jerry Glowniak 
and Michael Moody. Thank you. 

The staff of the SNM Publications 
Department makes it all happen. With­
out their knowledge and dedication to 
our publication, we would not enjoy the 
high quality journal that we have all 
become accustomed to. I am deeply 
indebted to Dawn Murphy who keeps 
me on task and on time throughout the 
year, as well as performing her own 
duties as executive editor. The Publica­
tions Department staff which supports 
JNMTare: 

John Childs 
Steve Klein 
Kristin Ludwig 
Jessie McLane 
Dawn Murphy 
Ellie Nigretto 
Max Nigretto 
Stacey Silver 
Eleanore Tapscott 

There are still many other people 
who help with the production of 
JNMT. They include the members of 
the Technologist Publications Com­
mittee, Continuing Education Commit­
tee, Academic Affairs Committee and 
the Society Advertising Subcommit­
tee. Staff in the Professional Services 
Department score the CE tests and 
record the credits. The membership 
may not say it often enough, but we 
appreciate all the work the SNM staff 
does on our behalf. The staff at Cad­
mus Journal Services provides typeset­
ting, printing and reprint services. 
Thank you. 

Finally, I would like to thank you, 
the readers. Your response on the Sep­
tember reader survey will guide us over 
the coming years. I welcome your let­
ters to the editor and appreciate your 
interest in and support of our journal. 
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